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Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, NM 87501
Dear Ms. Gilpin:

Thank you for your letter and kind offer of the ad­
ditional photographs. Unfortunately, I do not be­
lieve we will have space to accommodate the addition­
al works.

I am, however, interested in possibly exhibiting the 
one or two of the photo murals in our "Bicentennial 
Exhibit" which will be on display January 18 through 
June 15. The theme of this exhibition is the cultural 
heritage of New Mexico. If you would be interested in 
participating in the exhibition, I would very much like 
to see the photo murals.

We have been unable to obtain publicity photographs from 
the WAAM. May we use the photograph post cards included 
with news releases for publicity purposes?
Many thanks for your interest and we all look forward 
to meeting you on your visit to Roswell.
Kindest regards,

Wendeil Ott ' 
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